

April 23, 2021

Denton Rotary Club #1779 P.O. Box 1622 Denton, TX 76202

RE: Grant P-3625 HSNT New Mom Basket (Totes) \$2,700 Grant, Check #1449 dated 4/16/2021

Dear Denton Rotary Club,

On behalf of our staff and patients, Health Services of North Texas would like to express our deepest gratitude for the generous grant of \$2,700 to purchase items for the new mom education and comfort baskets. These funds will support providing health education and much needed comfort items for mom and newborn.

These new mom totes will be distributed throughout the year to HSNT patients that are expecting their first child, or that the prenatal care provider team identifies as needing resources included in these totes. Grant funds along with other Rotarian gifts will provide supplies for 175 New Mom Totes.

The following items will be included in each tote:

- Newborn Education booklet in either English or Spanish language
- Diapers/Wipes
- Good Night Moon board book
- Onesie, burp cloth and receiving blanket
- Kind Bar
- Aquaphor lip repair
- Infant socks
- Body lotion
- Hand knitted infant cap

Health Services of North Texas is a nonprofit community health center providing medical care, support services and advocacy to patients in our community that might not otherwise have access to care. Thank you, Denton Rotary, for your generosity and for choosing to support Health Services of North Texas.

Sincerely,

Teri Johnson

Director of Marketing and Communications















